Announcements for 1/25/24



ACTIVITY RESULTS:

There will be a <u>speech meeting</u> after school on <u>Today</u>, <u>January 25</u>, starting at 3:10 in Mrs. Pederson's room. Attendance is mandatory for all speech participants.

<u>The middle school yearbook staff</u> will meet <u>Today</u>, <u>January 25th at 8am</u> (or when you get here) in Mrs. Klocek's room.

Girls in grades 6-11: Online Registration forms for spring volleyball were emailed to parents. If you need a paper copy they are available at the office.

Do you want to play some basketball on the weekends for fun with your friends? Join Community Ed staff to play some "Pickup Basketball". Days and times vary each weekend but games are generally held at the Secondary School on Saturdays or Sundays. Join "NRHEG Pickup Basketball" for more information on date/time/location each weekend!

A Pick-up Basketball game is just an informal game of basketball that has been spontaneously started by a group of players (both males & females of course!). Pick-up games can be played full-court or half-court, depending on the number of players participating and general player preference. So if you and your friends are interested join our Facebook group and come on down! \$3.00 per person at the door for generally 3 hours in the gym.

<u>The high school yearbook staff</u> will continue to meet every <u>Thursday during lunch</u>. Please bring your chromebooks.

<u>High School Ambassadors</u> will have weekly lunch meetings in Mrs. Pederson's room every <u>Tuesday during high school lunch</u>.

The Panther Den is a time and place where students can get extra help with homework or just a quiet place to study. It will be held every Tuesday and Thursday from 3:30 – 5 p.m. in the lower commons.

<u>FCA</u> (Fellowship of Christian Athletes) will be meeting on <u>Thursdays at 8:00 a.m.</u> in Mr. Guildner's room. Students in grades 8-12 are welcome to come. If you have any questions, please contact Hallie Schultz or Kia Buendorf.

Panther Clubs is a way to find fellow students with similar interests and get together to share those interests. Clubs can be as simple as a walking club or a music club to something crafty like knitting or photography to competitive activities like gaming or archery. The idea is that clubs are <u>student-driven</u>. If you and at least three other students are interested in forming a club and bringing your interests to others, talk to Mr. Sorum about how to get your group going.